
From: Eric Meliton
To: Mathew Thijssen
Cc: Katarina Milicic
Subject: STARS/AASHE Reporting Assurance for University of Waterloo
Date: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 12:40:13 PM

Mat,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to have Katarina and I review the STARS/AASHE submission on behalf
of University of Waterloo. Our Sustainability Office at Wilfrid Laurier University is honoured to
support you and your team in this endeavour.
 
As an attestation of the effort, we would like to confirm that you have reconciled all our collective
comments and proposed revisions in your current iteration of the STARS/AASHE submission for the
University of Waterloo. Please utilize this email as an affirmation that you have addressed any
inconsistencies and errors that we both identified during our review period.
 
Please let me know if you require any additional information / support related to this review effort.
 
Best regards,
 

Eric Meliton
Manager, Sustainability Office
Facilities and Asset Management (FAM)
 

Phone: 519-884-0710 x 4280
Email: emeliton@wlu.ca
 

75 University Avenue West, Waterloo
Ontario, Canada  N2L 3C5
Office: Rm. R101, 202 Regina St., Waterloo
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